To: Stan Rickard, Public Works Director

From: John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisqr 9@'
Date: August 24, 1999

Subject: Extending the “Two-Hour” parking zone on north Park

A request was made by Ralph Borgatell, Trustee - District 1, to extend the “T'wo-Hour” parking zone on the
east side of north Park. The current *Two-Hour” parking zone on the east side of Park runs from Michael
McGuire Dr. to Orchard Terr. After reviewing this request it has been determined that the “Two-Hour” parking
zone could safely be extended 115 feet north of Orchard Terr.

I would recommend extending the “Two-Hour” parking zone on the east side of Park to 115 feet north of
Orchard Terr.

cc: Richard Tross, Trustee - District 2
Ralph Borgatell, Trustee - District 1
Transportation and Safety Committee



